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May 17, 1979

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Fuel Facility and Material Safety Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington , Texas 76011

Gentleren:

In response to your letter of 4 May 1979, I have ordered a leak test kit
from Nuclear Sources and Services, Inc., of Houston, Texas ($15.00) Therefore,
it is anticipated ': hat the required wipe test will be accomplished no later
than Tuesday, 22 May 1979.

The Oklahoma Department of Health is not licensed to perform the actual readout
and neither is the City of Lawton. I experimented with Civi' Defense measure-
ment devices and'soon discovered that there was no correlation among the three
instruments used. Our sludge measuring device utilizes Cesium.

A photocopy of the test results will be sent to you when available. Thank you
for your patience. '

Sincere 1y,
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William R. McIntyre
Plant Operations Superintendent
Wastewater Treatment Plant
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